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SIS @ Ciputra Newsletter 

Celebrating Our School Community - April 2025 Edition 

Dear SIS @ Ciputra Community, 

Welcome to the latest edition of our school newsletter! It has been a busy and exciting month, with our students showcasing their 

talents, teamwork, and school spirit. From impressive performances at the All-Star Talent Showcase to thrilling sports events and 

the heartfelt Young Pioneers Ceremony, there is so much to celebrate. 

Thank you for your continued support in making these moments memorable for our students. Let’s take a look at some of the 

highlights from this month! 
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All-Star Talent Showcase 

We were blown away by the incredible performances 

at this year’s All-Star Talent Showcase! From singing 

and dancing to musical instrument solos, our students 

truly shone on stage. A big thank you to everyone who 

participated and supported this wonderful event. Your 

talents and hard work made it an unforgettable 

evening! 
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Badminton Tournament 

Our young athletes displayed amazing determination and sportsmanship at the recent badminton tournament. Competing 

against one another, SIS @ Ciputra students gave their all and demonstrated exceptional sportsmanship. Congratulations to 

all our players for participating! 
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Lower Primary Football Match 

Our Grade 2 and 3 footballers had an exciting day on the field as they faced off 

against SIS @ Gamuda Gardens in a friendly match. It was a wonderful opportunity 

for our young players to showcase their skills and enjoy the spirit of friendly 

competition. Well done to both teams for their hard work and enthusiasm! 
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Young Pioneers Ceremony 

We are incredibly proud of our Grade 3 students who took part in the 

Young Pioneers Ceremony. Receiving their scarves marks a significant 

milestone in their school journey, symbolizing their dedication to 

teamwork, responsibility, and leadership. Congratulations to our new 

Young Pioneers — may this be the beginning of many achievements 

to come! 
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Student Council Bake Sale  

We’re excited to announce that our Student Council held their first Bake Sale! This initiative is part of their commitment to building 

school spirit and giving back to the community. All proceeds will go to a local charity chosen by the Student Council. Thank you  for 

your generosity and support in helping our students grow as active and responsible citizens! 
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Thank you once again to all students, parents, and staff for making these events a success. Stay tuned for more exciting 

updates in the next edition! 

SIS @ Ciputra 

Michael Ogden  

Principal  

 


